
SCAN TO
TAKE PART

SORRELL ROAD 
RECREATION GROUND 
PUBLIC CONSULTATION
Nuneaton and Bedworth Borough Council would like to 
invite you to voice your opinions on new play equipment 
and facilities at Sorrell Road Recreation Ground.

Come and see us at Hill Top and Caldwell Big Local, the 
Hub, 1 Donnithorne Avenue on Tuesday, 25 June.

Drop-in sessions run from 1:00pm to 3:00pm and 4:00pm 
to 6:00pm.

Or take part in our online survey open from 25 June to 9
July by scanning the QR code.

https://www.nuneatonandbedworth.gov.uk/sorrell-road
Follow us @NBBCouncil
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